
NAOMI WATTS, nominated at the Golden Globes 

for best dramatic actress 

for THE IMPOSSIBLE 

 

December 13th, 2012. - Naomi Watts, star of the impossible, has 

been nominated for Best Actress in the drama category at the 

Golden Globes, considered as the prelude to the Oscars. 

This nomination, in addition to that obtained yesterday by the 

actress in the Screen Actors Guild Awards and Critics Choice 

Awards, in which the work of young-Tom Holland has also been 

awarded puts Naomi Watts and the movie in the race towards  

the prestigious honors of the Academy Awards. 

After meeting his nomination, Naomi Watts said: "I am thrilled with 

this recognition, it means a lot to me. It has been an honor to play 

Mary Belon. Words cannot describe how touched I was by her story 

and that of so many others. From now I will always feel attached to 

her and the whole movie team. " 

Also, the director of the film J.A. Bayonne has shown his 

enthusiasm at the actress’s nomination: "Naomi's nomination makes 

us very happy. Her interpretation reflects the extreme sensitivity and 

depth of feeling of many of the women who lived close to the 

tsunami tragedy in 2004." 

THE IMPOSSIBLE and its director, J. A. Bayonne, were also 

nominated for a Detroit Film Critics Award. 

The ceremony for the Golden Globes, organized by the Association 

of the Hollywood Foreign Press (HPA), will be held on January 13th 

in Los Angeles. 

THE IMPOSSIBLE, produced by Telecinco Cinema and Apaches 

Entertainment, will be released in the U.S. on 21st December 

through Summit Entertainment. 
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